



St. Michael at Bowes
Tottenhall Road
Palmers Green London N13 6JB
Tel: 020 8888 6100 Fax: 020 8826 1258
Email: office@smab.enfield.sch.uk
www.smab.enfield.sch.uk

Friday 20th March 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

We will be providing childcare at St Michael at Bowes School for children of key workers. Parents who are key workers were expected to contact the school before 10am this morning. Those of you who are eligible for childcare will have been contacted by the school earlier today with additional details.

This arrangement could change after the first week and we will keep you up to date with any changes.

PLEASE NOTE:

Government Guidance

If children can stay at home they should to limit the chances of the virus spreading.

School is open for those who absolutely need it.

The fewer children making the journey to school and in school the lower the risk that the virus can spread and infect vulnerable individuals in wider society.

Parents should also do everything they can to ensure children are not mixing socially in a way which can continue to spread the virus. They should observe the same social distancing principles as adults.

We have also contacted parents of those children who are eligible for free school meals. If you have confirmed that you would like the meal the school contacted you this morning to provide more details.

Once again, we would like to thank you for your support and good wishes during these very challenging times for everyone.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs M Jay Headteacher











